
What’s on at Lawmuir?

Be Safe - Be successful  - Be Sensible - Be Smart 

Week Beginning 27th November2023
Monday 27th November
• Breakfast Club 8.30am

Tuesday 28th November
• Breakfast Club 8.30am
• P1-3 Multi Sports Club

Wednesday 29th November
• Breakfast Club 8.30am
• Cluster Meeting – Miss Hurst
• P6-7 Football Club
• Pedagogy of Play Twilight Session

Thursday 30th November
• Breakfast Club 8.30am
• John Wilson Photographer – Whole School Individual Photos

Lunch Menu 
Week 3

Dates for Your Diary
Wednesday 22nd November – P7 CSI Bellshill Academy

Thursday 30th November – Whole School Individual/Family Photographs taken 

Friday 1st November – Parent Council (PTA) Christmas Fayre

Friday 1st November
• Breakfast Club 8.30am
• Whole School Assembly
• PTA Christmas Fayre 3.30pm – 6.30pm (Open to everyone)

For Christmas Dates please refer 
to Christmas Arrangements 

Calendar in this bulletin.

School Photos – Thursday 
30th November. 

Full school uniform and 
remember your best smile!



Be Safe – Be successful  - Be Sensible – Be Smart 

HT Award Winners 24th October Class of the Week

11

House of the Week

Nevis

Line of the Week

1

House Points Update

Lomand Nevis

226 229

Schiehallion Vorlich

224 202



Pantomime Trip
We had a great day at NLC Jack & the Beanstalk 
Pantomime. Look at all those happy faces!
Our very own cast member too! R12 were very 
proud, just like everyone at Lawmuir PS.
Well done Lola!! 



Christmas Lunch - Friday 8th December

Christmas Lunch will be held on Friday 8th December. Please 
complete and return the slip issued to order lunch by Friday 24th

November. Lunch cost is £3.10. You should ensure your child’s 
card is topped up by Wednesday 6th December. Pupils who 
receive Free School Meals do not need to do this but should still 
make an order
There are no sandwiches or baked potato options on Christmas 
Lunch day only the options below. Please discuss these with your 
child. Once ordered pupils are unable to change their order.

• Roast Turkey with stuffing and chipolata
• Traditional Homemade Steak Pie
• Vegetarian Meal Option

All main courses will be served with a selection
of seasonal vegetables and potatoes. Christmas 
Desserts will also be available.

Nativity – The Twinkly Nativity
This years performance is on Wednesday 20th December at 6pm.

Tickets are available (initially 2 per family) from Monday 4th

December. Tickets cost £2 per person.

Jackets for Playtime/Lunch

Now that it is getting colder we would ask all pupils bring a jacket to 
school. It is getting very cold. We will be encouraging all pupils to 
wear one at breaks and lunchtime.

Choose Tuesday
At assembly this week our Eco Committee shared with us their new 
initiative to encourage us to use less single use plastics.  We are 
asking all pupils for the next four Tuesdays to make sure they use 
items that can be reused. House points will be issued to those taking 
part.
Here are some of our ideas.

Bring to school:
• A reusable packed lunch box.
• A refillable water bottle not one you throw away when done.
• A reusable tub or paper bag for snack instead of a plastic bag.
• A piece of fruit with no wrapping.

Here is a link to the video the Eco Committee shared at assembly in 
case you want to watch it again.

• The Problem with Single use Plastics 
https://youtu.be/J8QKy1nh5Ek?si=FaUoUeq7M-0Gatp8

• No more plastic (Baby Shark) 
https://youtu.be/zNtaarHS5UA?si=Ia41oHazwG4W2bYO

https://youtu.be/J8QKy1nh5Ek?si=FaUoUeq7M-0Gatp8
https://youtu.be/zNtaarHS5UA?si=Ia41oHazwG4W2bYO


Christmas Arrangements - 2023





Orbiston Community Hub Update

We are delighted to confirm that all statutory approvals are now in 
place. The construction of Orbiston Community Hub will begin on 
site from the 4th December 2023.

Our first activity will be to complete the fencing to create a 
boundary between the site, the schools and surrounding area. 

The groundworks, including drainage and foundations, will begin 
followed by the erection of the steel frame in the spring.

Through liaison and agreement with the Roads Department, 
construction traffic to the site shall be from Hamilcomb Road 
through the existing entrance at the junction of Register Avenue. 
Access to the site will be controlled via the site gates. During 
construction, an additional temporary access will be formed off 
Babylon Road.

The project team are looking forward to building this new state of 
the art facility in your community. We will consider all our 
neighbours throughout the process and will keep you up to date 
with regular newsletters



Attendance Update – October 2023

Attendance

P1 93.5%

P2 87.4%

P3 94.5%

P4 87.4%

P5 93.4%

P6 90.5%

P7 90.8%


